Dear authors,

Thank you for your abstract submission.

We sent emails to authors about their proposals on Fri. 28th Oct. 2016.

As for “Confirmation Form,” please contact to Congress Secretariat
(wemt2017 @tobutoptours.co.jp) if you cannot type your signature on the PDF data.

We will provide additional information on our official website (http://wcmt2017.com) so
please keep tabs on the website.

Thank you very much for your cooperation and interest in the world congress of music
therapy next year.
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